
Diary Dates              

February 2025 

13th BSA Valentine’s Disco 

14th School closes for Half Term at 
normal time 

24th Training Day 

25th School opens for Term 4 

25th Swimming starts for Year 6 

 

 

Character Strengths 
 

This week’s character strength was 
Empathy please ask your child all about 
it. Next week’s character strength is 
Communication. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

R.D Out of School Care 
R.D Out of School Care will be offering 
Holiday Club childcare during the     
Half-Term holiday. Please make direct 
contact with them to book a place. 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Neighbours 
We have received complaints from our 
neighbours of children pressing their 
doorbells, running away and being silly 
in front of their security cameras. 
Please can you ensure that children 
respect and show consideration to our 
neighbours and behave in the village 
showing our Boughton B’s at all times. 
        

Be Kind,  
Be Safe,  

Be Responsible.   
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Swimming 
Years 4, 5 and 6 swimming sessions will 
be taking place in the coming weeks. 

Year 6 will be swimming on:  

25th February 

4th, 11th March  

Year 4 will be swimming on: 

18th, 25th March  

1st, 22nd April  

Year 5 will be swimming on:  

29th April 

6th, 13th, 20th May  

Please make sure your child has a towel, 
underwear and appropriate swimwear on 
swimming days  

(i.e. girls have a one-piece  swimming 
costume and boys’ swimming shorts are 
not too loose). All children will be 
required to remove any jewellery 
including earrings and wear a swimming 
hat whilst in the pool. 

All children are to come to school 
wearing their costume under their 
uniform. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

PE Hoodies 
We now have all sizes in stock of  the 
Boughton PE Hoodies. Please call into 
the school office with £20 if you are 
waiting to purchase a new hoodie. 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


